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Greetings Sir Knights,

July provides us a chance to sit back, celebrate our freedom, barbeque with friends and family, and
enjoy the sunshine. It also provides a chance to set up our Commanderies for the upcoming year.

We are developing a treasurers handbook to aid new and experienced treasurers. You should see this
completed and distributed by the fall.

Recorders, please review your rosters for accuracy. Also review the rosters on the Masonic
Membership Services and York Rite Bodies of Maine sites. The MMS site is the database that your
annual returns are compared to. Both the Masonic Membership Services and York Rite Bodies of Maine
databases have been reviewed, compared and synced. The YRB site is a useful tool as it provides an
easy method to print a complete annual return. If you need access into the MMS site contact SK Tom
Emery RE Grand Recorder. To get access to the YRM database contact SK Harold Birt.

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions, concerns or suggestions.

In Knightly Service to the Sir Knights of Maine
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